
‭August 2024‬

‭Dear First Grade Families,‬

‭Welcome to First Grade!  I am so excited about‬‭the‬‭wonderful adventure we will begin‬
‭together in September.  The year will be filled with fun and learning through reading,‬
‭writing, math, spelling, science, social studies and more! You will become a part of a‬
‭classroom community that is safe, supportive and nurturing.  It will be a place where‬
‭we all will get a chance to be and do our best!‬

‭First Grade is scheduled for Back To School Night on‬‭Tuesday, September 10th,‬
‭5:30-6:30‬‭in Room 21.  Parents/Guardians will have‬‭a chance to hear more about the‬
‭expectations for this year.‬

‭Parents, please label your child’s supplies with their names.  It is helpful in keeping‬
‭the supplies organized. You can send in the supplies with your child or drop them off‬
‭in the office.‬

‭I hope your summer has been enjoyable and I look forward to hearing all about it.‬

‭Enjoy the rest of your‬‭summer!‬ ‭Mrs. Brickhouse‬


